

COVID-19 ANNOUNCEMENT

April 6, 2020 UPDATE

Dear Residents, Families, and Trusted Advisors:

We want our residents, families and trusted advisors to know that we are continuing to closely monitor the impacts of coronavirus and adjusting tactics to keep our residents safe during this most trying time. We want to give a special thanks to all the staff who have been making a tremendous sacrifice over these last many weeks, to residents who have been so understanding and cooperative, and to their families who have been patiently waiting to see their loved ones. The efforts of everyone has been truly remarkable.

Although these next few weeks are expected to be most difficult, we are beginning to see some evidence that perhaps within weeks we can all begin the process of returning to normal or whatever the new normal is to become. It is time for us all to increase our resolve to get through this difficult period. But in doing so, to begin in earnest looking forward optimistically as well. It is important for all stakeholders to increase their outreach, and certain that everyone is there for everyone else. Feel free to reach out to us and let us know how you are doing and if there is anything we can do to help you get through the next few weeks, we will do our best to aid and comfort you. Our thoughts and prayers go out to all those families who have been impacted by coronavirus.

Yours Truly:

Executive Director

Robert E Kelley